
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  October 10, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 007 
Description: 2008 Toyota Titan  
Given By:  Joe Gonzalez    
Purpose: for use at the Tupelo Career Technical Center 
Site:   Tupelo Career Center   
Presented By: Evet Topp 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 008 
Description: $405 
Given By:  THS Girls Basketball Boosters    
Purpose: to pay TPSD Transportation –Summer travel 
Site:   THS   
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 009 
Description:  $388 
Given By:  THS Volleyball Boosters    
Purpose: to pay TPSD Transportation – trip to DeSoto 
Site:   THS  
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 010 
Description: OfficeJet HP Printer 
Given By:  Lesley Jones    
Purpose: Music Room – bought with EEF money 
Site:   Rankin  
Presented By: Lesley Jones 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 011 
Description: $6,223.76 
Given By:  THS Boys Soccer Boosters    
Purpose: Boys Soccer Team – Training Gear 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Eddie Moore 


